
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/12/2010 11:33:06 AM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: News Conference: PG&E to Announce Program for Advancing Natural Gas 

Transmission Pipeline Practices

From: Internal Communications
To: All PG&E Mail Recipients; All PGE Corp Employees
Sent: Tue Oct 12 11:12:13 2010
Subject: News Conference: PG&E to Announce Program for Advancing Natural Gas Transmission 
Pipeline Practices

Today at 1 p.m., PG&E will hold a news conference to discuss the company's 
ongoing efforts to strengthen its natural gas transmission system and 
advance industry best practices over the coming decade.

Listening to the Call

All employees are encouraged to participate by listening to the news 
conference, work load permitting. If you are not sure whether you should 
listen to the news conference, please check with your supervisor. A link to the 
playback of the news conference will be available on pge.com tomorrow 
morning.

Since phone lines for this conference call are limited, we strongly recommend 
employees form listening groups wherever possible.

Conference Call Details

It is recommended that you dial in 30 to 60 minutes prior to the start of the 
meeting to ensure you are connected before the meeting starts. Be prepared 
to provide your name and LAN ID. You will hear music until the meeting 
begins.
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Today, Tuesday, October 12, 2010Date:

Time: 1 to 1:30 p.m

RedactedDial-in:

RedactedConference ID:

E-mail lnternalComms@pge.com with questions about the call. Please note 
that only members of the press will be allowed to ask questions during this 
call.
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